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how prepared are the students entering 
your math or statistics course students 
regularly come into these courses with 
varying prerequisite skills and meeting 
each learner at their own level can be a 
challenge for any instructor my lab math 
and my lab statistics courses with 
integrated review help you personalize 
learning integrating relevant review 
material throughout to bring each 
student up to speed as they needed these 
complete my lab courses are available 
for all levels of math and stats 
pre-built quizzes assess prerequisite 
skills for each chapter identify skill 
gaps and suggest remediation through 
personalized practice each student gets 
the help they need no more no less and 
with the flexibility of my lab these 
courses can be modified to fit any 
curriculum including co-requisite 
courses requiring one to two hours of 
remediation see if my lab with 
integrative review is right for your 
course 
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